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Standing up for health care

May 4, 2016

Office of the City Clerk
Burnaby City Hall
4949 Canada Way

Burnaby, BC, V5G 1M2
To the City Clerk’s Office,

I'm writing to request an opportunity to make a presentation to Council on Monday May 9™, | will be
attending with a small delegation to present on the following issue: Under-funding and contracting out of
care at George Derby Centre.

My name is Christine Sorensen, Vice-President of the BC Nurses Union. | can be reached at 604-433-2268,
extension 2141, or at christinesorenseni@bcnu.org .

My business address is 4060 Regent Street, Burnaby V5C 6P5.
Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely yours,

ine Sorensen
Vice President, BC Nurses’ Union

de/cp

cc: Acting City Manager
Director Planning & Building
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